
Hello RPKA Families,

Thanks to all of you that were able to join us for our Holiday Program. Our STARS did a fabulous
job! Be sure to scroll down and check out pictures from this special night.

During December we teach and encourage our students to think of others. This year we are holding
a drive to support Resources of Hope. This organization supports foster families in our area. We
are collecting hygiene items now until Tuesday, Dec. 17. Please see below for a list of needed
items for these special families.

Please be sure your child wears a warm coat, hat, and gloves each day. We will be playing outside
for recess weather permitting.

Please read all the way through this newsletter each Friday for important information.

Thank you for all you do at home to prepare your child for learning. We couldn't do it without you!

Have a wonderful weekend!

Respectfully,
Angela Swails
Principal
Rosa Parks Kindergarten Academy



SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT FROM MRS. COOLMAN
All library books are due back in the RPKA library by NEXT Friday, December 20th before Winter

Break.





Congratulations to our November Shining Stars! These student's stood out for living out our motto
of "Treat People Right and Do the Right Thing" We are so proud of our shining stars!

Dec. 20 Classroom Winter Parties
Dec. 23 Jan. 3 Winter Break
Jan 6 School resumes

Please remember to be at the bus stop in the morning 10 minutes
before your bus is scheduled to arrive. This greatly helps our bus
drivers deliver our children safely and on time to school! Thank you
for your help with this!

Please be sure to open the SAVE DATE DOCUMENT to see the activities and events we have
planned for this exciting school year.
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Thank you to AIRESERV for
providing our car rider tags!
Please remember AIRESERV
for you heating and air
conditioning needs!

Thank you to Emmanuel
Church volunteers for all of the
on site support and donations!

Thank you to PTEF for our
Family Impact Series Grant!

Rosa Parks Kindergarten Academy
Email: aswails@perryschools.org
Website: http://perryschools.org/rk/
Location: 7525 Wellingshire Boulevard, Indianapolis, IN, USA
Phone: 317-782-2280
Facebook: facebook.com/RPKAStars

ANGELA SWAILS
ANGELA is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

mailto:aswails@perryschools.org
http://perryschools.org/rk/
https://maps.google.com/?q=7525+Wellingshire+Blvd,+Indianapolis,+IN+46217,+USA&ftid=0x886b5ec2d63a69f7:0x70dc543c50588125
tel:317-782-2280
https://facebook.com/RPKAStars

